
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Sherburn News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
97.01% 

 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 97% 
 
Class 2: 100% 
 

Well done to Class 2 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
next week!  

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner:  
 
 
 
 

 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Wow what a busy week we have had this week. Who would have thought two 
inspections in one week! I would just like to say a huge thank you to all the children and 
staff at both schools for their extra hard work this week. 
The children have shown some great progress with their curriculum work this week, 
which has been lovely to see 
I would like to thank all parents/carers and children for their understanding and 
ongoing and continued support. 
I wish you all a lovely weekend and look forward to catching up with you all next week. 

 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Mould 

 
 

Friday 24th February 2023 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Reception 
 

Scarlett – for being 
kind and helpful to 
everyone in EYFS 

Class 1 
 

Reagan - For excellent 
participation in class 
discussion this week. 

 
And 

Romany – For super 
reading and decoding 
of new words during 
our reading sessions 

this week. 
 
 

Class 2 
 

Harry - for trying his 
best in maths and for 
showing pride in his 

handwriting. 
And 

Thalia – for taking 
pride in her work. 

 

Key Stage 1 
 

 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 

Reception 
 

Tiana – for super 
effort in sounding 
out longer words 

 
 

 
 

Class 1 
Ethan – For always 
having his hand up 
and ready to answer 
all questions. 

 
And 

Aryan – For 
beautiful 
independent writing 
about Grace 
Darling. 
 

Class 2 
Dylan - for showing 
great effort in his 
maths.  
 
 

And 
Lily-Mae - for 
growing in 
confidence and 
asking for help 
when needed. 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes for Easter: Friday March 31st  

 
Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 

 
Training day: Monday 17th April  

 
School Opens: Tuesday 18th April 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 
his week we celebrated Shrove Tuesday, we researched some information about where 
Shrove Tuesday originated from, how it is celebrated and why.  
We then gathered ingredients to make our own pancakes. 
 We measured, poured, mixed and cooked the pancakes.  
We then choose a selection of toppings and enjoyed them together with friends. 
 

                                      
 
 

                   
 

 
 

Our Learning This Week……Early Years 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
This week in class 1 we have been settling in to our new routine, the children have 

worked so hard and we have been really proud of the work that they have produced.  
 

                         
 

 
We had a special visit from PC Rob who spoke to us about how to keep safe, he also 

told us about some of the exciting things that he has done while being a police officer. 

 
 

On Thursday afternoon we had a little visit from some ducks - we couldn't resist going 
out to feed them!  

 

                                     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
History- for our Egyptian topic we have looked at mummification so we became 

scientists and mummified the apple we are leaving it in salt for 40 days.  
 

                          
 
English- this week we are looking at creating our own newspaper articles based on the 
battle of Upper and Lower Egypt. 
 

                                
 
 
Maths- year 3/4/5 have looked at fractions and year 6 have compared and converted 
units of measurements.  
 
 
Science- year 3/4 have looked at reversible and irreversible materials. Year 5/6 made 
predictions based on different materials which they thought would dissolve and be 
soluble or be insoluble.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility……  
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 
admin@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk  

 
 If your concerns are out of school hours or in 

the holidays, please phone  
North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST)  
01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999.  
 
 

 
Other News………. 
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